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Welcome back! We hope you have had a great holiday, we cannot wait to see you 
back and hear about all of your exciting adventures! 
 
We have our new Home-School Diaries which will primarily be used for important 
messages (e.g., medication, appointments, how they have been). 
 
You will be able to see the progress we have been making and the learning that 
has taken place on Evidence for Learning weekly. If you are having trouble 
accessing EFL, please let me know and we can get that sorted for you. We will 
keep you updated of any changes or important information through the home 
school books as well as what your young person has done throughout the day.  
 
If you have any worries or need any 
questions answering, please get in touch 
either via the school office, home school 
books or email: 
ben.harris@saxon.set.org 
 
Thank you all for your continued support! 

 

 

On a Tuesday after break time, Karlie will be coming to 

teach us Science. 

Every other Wednesday,  Hazel Class will have 

Kate for Cooking and Art.  

On a Thursday afternoon we will be having Jo to teach us 

Languages.   Ben  

Teach-

Eve 

TA 

Kayleigh 

TA 



 Our Topic for the first 
half of this term is All About My Body. We 
will be looking at consent as well as 
exploring who our families are and people 
who care for us. If you have anything you’d 
like to share about who you are and what is 
special to you, we’d love to hear about it on 
EfL! 
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In Science this half-
term, we will be learning all about sound! 
We’ll be learning all about how sound is 
made and measured as well as different 
types of sound.  

 In English this term, 
we will be learning about 

traditional tales, 
explanation texts 
and recounts.  

During Maths this 
term, we will be learning about the 4 
Operations (addition, subtraction, 
multiplication and division) as well as 

 We access 
Rebound every Tuesday afternoon 

which will work alongside our PE lessons. 
We will also have Hydro every Thursday 
pm. This will work on a priority rota basis 
as there will be some individuals who 
during the year will have a half-term’s 
worth of swimming at Burntwood Leisure 
Centre.  

Every pupil will 
have a Reading Folder. In their Reading   Fold-
er will be their diary, a book working on their 
reading skill at their individual reading level 
(in keeping with their Phonics level), a Read-
ing for Pleasure book from the library (this 
doesn’t have to be read by them directly, it 
can be read to or with them) and a spelling 
book. Spellings will be given every fortnight 
and will be specifically for your child. These 
are to be done as much or as little as you 
wish.  


